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Our Ref:  PGI/AH 

 

21st October 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We are delighted that Tudor Grange Academies Trust has been identified as the preferred Trust for Nuneaton 

Academy to join.  This was officially approved by the Regional Director following the Advisory Board meeting 

on the 22nd September, 2022. 

 

Tudor Grange Academies Trust is a family of twelve schools: five secondary, one all through academy and six 

primary academies, all situated in the Midlands. It is also a designated teaching school hub.   The 

Trust employs around 500 teachers and educates just under 8000 pupils.   

 

Its story began in September 2009 when the highly successful Tudor Grange School, Solihull sponsored Tudor 

Grange Academy Worcester. In November 2013 Tudor Grange Academy Worcester was graded ‘Good’ for 

overall effectiveness and ‘Outstanding’ for leadership and management and behaviour and safety; the school 

is now oversubscribed and the school of choice within its local community. This partnership provided a 

blueprint for the Tudor Grange Academies Trust. 

 

Tudor Grange Academies Trust CEO Claire Maclean said:  

 

"We are a Trust focused on providing great schools so that all children can flourish. Prioritising the wellbeing 

and success of the children in all our decision making has secured the success of our Trust in improving and 

maintaining twelve strong schools. 

 

Nuneaton Academy is very close to some of our schools in both the East and West Midlands, this makes us 

confident that we can both provide the school with the support it needs and utilise the strengths it has to 

further improve our family of schools. 

 

We will be working closely with the current CEO, Marion Plant, and her team to ensure that the interests of 

the children, the staff and the community are all kept at the centre of our decision making.  As the appointed 

Trust that Nuneaton Academy will join, we would like to invite parents and local community to a public 

information meeting on Wednesday 2nd November 2022, 5.30pm in the main hall at The Nuneaton Academy." 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Peter Gilbride 

Principal 


